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NOTE 

NOTE: Due to the Covid-19 Pandemic and the closure of the Stockwell Resource Centre, no 
SERA Business Meeting was held in March 2020 
 
The Committee are discussing a way to continue representing the residents of Studley 
Estate and conducting business meetings in-line with he governments new guidelines. 


